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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 9 OF 2021 

Mooring Inspection and Removal Program 

This notice should be read in conjunction with: 

• Terms and Conditions of Mooring Acceptance  

The Port of Cork would like to thank all our customers who have taken the time to ensure their 

moorings are clearly marked with the applicable mooring ID numbers. 

There remains many unauthorised and poorly marked moorings in the harbour. 

A survey of all moorings is now complete and commencing 1st December 2021 a campaign will be 

undertaken to remove, 

• Unidentified Moorings 

• Unpaid Moorings 

• Unauthorised Moorings 

• Incorrectly positioned moorings may also be removed at this time. 

Please note, no further new mooring positions will be issued for 2021 until the campaign to manage 

current unauthorised or unpaid moorings is complete, which will thereafter allow new positions to 

be allocated to those on waiting lists. 

The Port of Cork will resume the allocation of mooring positions from March 1st 2022. 

 

BY ORDER, 

CAPTAIN P. O’REGAN, 

HARBOUR MASTER. 

Port of Cork Company, 
Tivoli Terminal Building, 
Tivoli Dock & Industrial Estate, Cork.
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